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11t January 2022

Mr. Pascal GINETES
Managing Director
SPIM Limited

Port Vila, Vanuatu

Dear Pascal,

SUBJECT: Notice of Revocation of SPIM LTD Telecom Licence

The Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcast Regulator (TRBR)
acknowledges receipt of your request via email dated 04th January 2022, requesting
revocation of your telecommunications license.

Having considered the reasons presented, we find that your request follows the conditions of
your telecommunications license, clauses 4.1 and 4.2. The Office has seen the operations of
your business declining due to the pandemic and upon mutual agreement | consent that you
request for your telecommunication license is revoked forthwith.

TRBR wishes to thank SPIM LTD for its positive contributions to the development of Vanuatu’s
telecom sector. Furthermore, TRBR wishes to clarify that this license revocation is made by a
mutual agreement and does not, nor will not in the future, restrict, in any way SPIM as a

company to re-apply for a license.

Yours faithfully =

Brian Winji - :
Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Regulator
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